Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 9:18 AM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Home located at 3101 Lauderdale Ct, La Crosse, Wi 54603

From: Kuhiman, Lewis

Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 8:55 AM

To: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>

Cc: 'Jeff Sagen' <sagenjeff@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: Home located at 3101 Lauderdale Ct, La Crosse, Wi 54603

Nikki,
Mr. Sagen would like to withdraw his CUP application, file #21-1175.

Thank you,
Lewis

From: Jeff Sagen <sagenjeff@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 4:28 PM

To: Kuhlman, Lewis <kuhimanl@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: Re: Home located at 3101 Lauderdale Ct, La Crosse, WI 54603

»** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. “**

Lewis | am with drawing our application for the conditional use permit

On Wed, Sep 8, 2021 at 3:26 PM Kuhiman, Lewis <kuhlman|@cityoflacrosse.org> wrote:
Ms. DiClemente,
Here are the remaining Exhibits A2-Al.
Thank you,

Lewis Kuhiman

From: Kuhiman, Lewis

Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 3:47 PM

To: 'Susan DiClemente' <sdicleme@gmail.com>

Cc: Trane, Andrea <tranea@cityoflacrosse.org>; Jeffry John Sagen <sagenjeff@gmail.com>; Gerald Thomas Sagen

<jerrio5S5@aol.com>
Subject: RE: Home located at 3101 Lauderdale Ct, La Crosse, WI 54603

Ms. DiClemente,



